
April 8, 2019 

Dwight Wallace 

176 W. Lincoln Hwy. 

Chicago Heights, IL 60411 

To Whom It May concern: 

Please accept this letter as my formal notification that I am resigning from my position with Harvey 

School District 152. My last day will be on April 29, 2019. 

I would like to thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with District 152. I 

am more than grateful to have had the opportunity of working with such a great school district. 

Sincerely, 

Dwight Wallace 

Custodian/Holmes School 
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